
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2, 2007 

 

City of Lawrence 

PO Box 708 

Lawrence, KS 66044 

 

Attn:  David Corliss 

 

Re: LMH Primary Routing 

 

David, 

 

On behalf of Lawrence Memorial Hospital I would like update you on the routing of the primary 

power conductors associated with the LMH Expansion.   

 

Lawrence Memorial Hospital is willing to pursue the route from 4
th

 Street North along the 

abandoned Alabama St. right of way to 3
rd

 St. then west along 3
rd

 to the West side of Maine then 

North to the NE corner of the LMH campus.  LMH will bare the cost of the Alabama routing 

pending the approval of the City of Lawrence and adjacent residents within a finite timeframe.   

Due to schedule constraints, we would propose a timeframe of 2 weeks from the date of 

notification of the Pinckney Neighborhood Association, residents of the 300 Block of Maine and 

residents immediately adjacent to the proposed routing.   

 

Should we not obtain that approval within the specified timeframe, then we would propose 

routing down Maine Street  from 4
th

 to the NE corner of the LMH campus, with a hybrid route of 

the East and West side that would minimize the impact on existing trees.   

 

Most importantly the large Pin Oaks on the East and West sides would be spared and at the most 

some of the smaller ornamental trees and the smaller trees on the west side may require some 

trimming or worst case, removal of a couple of the trees furthest to the north on the East side. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions at 785-843-2910. 
 

Sincerely, 

P1 Group, Huxtable & Associates 

 

Michael S. Bowman 

 

Michael S. Bowman 

Operations Manager 

 

cc:   LMH 

        JE Dunn 


